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Mar 29 
 
Wishing everyone a peaceful 
Shabbat and weekend. We're 
getting ever closer to Spring and 
our hearty Berkshire bulbs are 
already doing their thing...neither 
snow, sleet nor freezing winds are 
deterring these happy harbingers 
of the coming warmth. The birds 
and the young frog peepers are 
filling the air with the sounds of 
hope. We all long for that hope to 
be realized speedily. 
 
I hope you will SAVE THE DATE, 
next Friday, April 5th, at 5 PM at 
our synagogue, to welcome Rabbi 
Jennifer at our service. Let's hope 
the weather cooperates this 
time!!!! 
 
See you soon and be well, 
Barbara 
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